
I-15. Alin S. Papazian 
35 orth Irving Street 
Ridgewood, New Jersey 

Dear Ns. Papazian= 

November 1, 1977 

We gratefully acknowledge your generous donation of 
$25.00, which you kindly gave to St. Vartan Armenian 
Cathedral in memor] of the late 1r. Sarkis Isbirian. 

eceipt Number 27721 is enclosed herewith. 

Enclosure 
me 

Your sincerely, 

Syraun Palvetzian 
Director 


